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There is no reason to cage chickens to produce eggs.  

It is recognised, worldwide, to be a cruel & barbaric practice.  

It is high time the NSW government addressed issues of animal cruelty.  

You can not, in good conscience, consider this hideous practice to be acceptable.  

Please, there are other options for this industry. Treat these animals humanely.  

It is your responsibility, as my government, to do the right thing.  

I pay your wages. I vote.  

Regards, J.Green 


